
 
 
 

Town of Pike Road  
9575 Vaughn Road 
Pike Road, AL 36064 
December 8, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Thank you, Pike Road, for celebrating this special season with us. As the holiday season continues, we hope 

your engagement will, too! 

We need YOUR help to make the Season of Giving Holiday Collections Drive a success. On weekdays through 

Dec. 19, we invite you to drop off donations of non-perishable food items, hygiene items, and warm clothing 

items at Town Hall to support both the Central Alabama Veterans Health Care Systems and the Food Pantry at 

Woodland Methodist Church. Together, we can make the holidays a little brighter for our neighbors in need. 

The Postcards from Santa program is also available through most of December! We invite you to stop by Town 

Hall during normal business hours to pick up your Postcards from Santa kit. Drop your completed kits off at 

Town Hall through Dec. 18 to get a letter in return! 

Lastly, look out for our Celebration of 2023 Business Breakfast and Community Update on Dec. 14. This 

networking opportunity is the perfect time to look back at what we've accomplished together over the course 

of this year. You don't want to miss it! 

We want to connect with you! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never 

miss an event in the Town of Pike Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


